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May 24, 2018 

 

Letter to the Editor 

Telegraph Journal 

 

Dear Editor: 

 

The District Education Council of Anglophone South would like to acknowledge the outstanding efforts of 

our teachers, students, bus drivers and all staff for their hard work and dedication during the recent 

unprecedented flood conditions we experienced within our District. 

 

We had teachers, students and other staff who could not be at school; however, they were out in their 

communities working to help in any way they could.  From sandbagging properties to moving furniture out 

of the water’s reach, or simply being good neighbours to those who found themselves forced out of their 

homes. 

 

Our bus drivers safely transported students to and from schools that were open under very difficult 

conditions.  Many buses were re-routed and/or traveled roads they would not usually travel with a bus due to 

flooded and/or washed out roads and ferries not running.   

 

We would like to take this opportunity to publicly extend our sincere thanks for a job well done! 

 

Yours truly, 

 
 

Rob Fowler, 

Chair 
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